
Topic: 

Why you must have the alcohol  
and parties’ discussion with your 
child before it is too late.
Date: Thursday, 5th March 2015

Time: 7pm -9pm

Venue: John XXIII College – Gonzaga Barry Lecture Theatre 
Seating is limited for this event so bookings are essential.

Cost: Free

RSVP: By Monday 2nd March 2015 
Any queries may be directed to: shelley.mcgrath@iinet.net.au

Click here for bookings

The John XXIII College Parent Association, 
through ‘INSPIRE’, warmly invites Year 7, 
8 & 9 parents to attend a presentation by: 

Paul Dillon
Director of DARTA 
Drug & Alcohol Research Training Australia

What do you say if you learn 
your child has already started 

drinking or wants to start  
at a young age?

Do you know how to deal with 
sleepover requests and parties? 

Pre-loading & secondary  
supply issues?

http://www.trybooking.com/123038

